@gmail.com] From: Derek Loh [mailto: Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 2:56 PM

To: manager@pinnacle-travel.com Subject: Pinnacle Travel's Manager

Dear Pinnacle Travel,

A new post-trip feedback is received.

Salutation Mr

Your Name * Derek Loh

Your Booking or Invoice no.

Your Email * @gmail.com

Your Contact Number

listen, please input your feedback

Cass has always been efficient in arranging our golf trips. We have We are ready to always enjoyed the great experience and confidence when golfing abroad with Pinnacle. Thanks for yet another enjoyable trip. We intend to come back to Pinnacle in Jun 17 for another session of golfing outside Singapore.

Well done Cass & Pinnacle!